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Dear Parents,

School meals

We are glad that our catering provider has made changes to ensure that pupils with allergies
can have access to the full menu. After the Easter holidays, we will offer a hot meal every
Friday instead of a packed lunch. Delicious food will be on the menu each Friday which we
will soon be able to share with you.

Parent Pay

Lots of parents have not yet activated their account. Please do so as soon as possible. You
will need this to pay for school visits, uniform, book bags, school dinners and healthy snacks.

Aston Villa Easter Soccer School

Aston Villa are running an Easter Soccer School for girls and boys. This is an excellent
opportunity for your child to practise their football skills during the Easter holidays. You can
book a space for your child using the web link below.

https://tickets.avfc.co.uk/en-GB/categories/fitc-holiday-

courses?utm_campaign=FITC&utm_medium=soccer_schools_page&utm_source=web

Easter holiday

School closes at the usual times on Friday 11" April 2025 for the Easter holiday. School
opens for the new term on Monday 2gth April 2025. There will not be a Friday afternoon club
next Friday, the day school closes for the Easter holiday on Friday 11" April 2025.
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Year 6 education visit

Year 6 enjoyed an excellent visit to the Cannock Chase World War 2 Museum. This
supported their understanding of the history subject they are learning at the moment.

Educational visits next term

Years 6 and 5 have already taken part in their trips. However, trips for the other year groups
are as follows:

Reception to the Sea Life Centre during the summer term

Year | to the Birmingham Wildlife Conservation Park during the summer term.
Year 2 to Twycross Zoo during the summer term.

Year 3 to Think Tank during the summer term.

Year 4 to the Back to Backs in Birmingham during the summer term.

We will send a letter with dates and the cost of each visit. You will need to pay through Pay
Parent.

Term dates

Qur website has our term dates. Please find them here.

With best wishes for the weekend,

Mr Moore

Executive Headteacher



